
U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Prisons                                

Washington, DC 20534

April 28, 2010

Mark C. Curran, Jr.
Lake County Sheriff
25 South Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue
Waukegan, Illinois  60085

Dear Sheriff Curran:

Enclosed is an electronic copy of Intergovernmental Agreement
(IGA) 805-10 between Federal Bureau of Prisons and Lake County
Sheriff’s Office, Work Release Program, Waukegan, Illinois.

Please review the IGA.  If you concur, sign/date the renewal
document and forward to the following email address or facsimile
by May 14, 2010:

ypowell@bop.gov 

Fax#: (202) 616-6055
Attn:  Yvonne Powell

The new IGA is scheduled to begin July 1, 2010.

If you have any questions, please call me at (202) 307-0954.

Sincerely,

/s/
Yvonne Powell
Contract Specialist

Enclosure

mailto:lsayles@bop.gov

